
Mr. Curry will introduce the Alvarez Hale
Orthography to help beginners on their
journey toward speaking, reading, and

comprehension of the O'odham language. 

The goal is for participants to share what
they learn with others, in their own homes,

or in classrooms. This is a safe place to
ask questions; recorders welcome.

INtro to orthography
with Mr. Curry
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Open to ALL : Staff,families, Community,and the public!

This session will take place
in person. It will also be

recorded and streamed live
on Salt River Schools social

media channels. Please sign
up if you plan to attend in

person: Snacks and
refreshments will be

provided during the event.

Noon-1:00PM
ECEC Gathering Place

Friday, Feb.  7


